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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

This comment is about the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985." I am concerned

the Sandia Pueblo ommunity has not been consulted about ancestral lands being used for a highly controversial

project such as a roller coaster. I am also concerned that EPA standards may not be fully followed in completing

an Environmental Assessment or an Environmental Impact Statement as this project is considered to bring a

minimal amount of new disturbances.

I would request that in-depth analysis, and in-depth conversations be had with local Sandia Pueblo community to

ensure that this project not permanently affect an incredible area of the national forest. 

I may not currently live close to where this project would be taking place, but our public lands belong to us all,

and are this country's most precious resource. I would respectfully request the most care be taken when

considering the implementation of such a project. 

Thank you for your time.


